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TODAY IS An “E” DAY 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS for Students: 
 
 

Attention anyone interested in Jazz Ensemble…There will be an informational 
meeting on Thursday, September 12th during activity period in the band room (room 
167) in the music hall. Please stop by and see Mr. Pelton if you can’t attend. Can’t wait 
to meet everyone! 
 
Do you play an instrument? Consider joining Fiddle Club! Fiddle Club is open to 
students who play string instruments, guitar, percussion, and wind instruments. There 
will be an informational meeting tomorrow, September 11th during activity period in the 
Orchestra Room (room 165). Please see Mrs. Knapp if you have any questions or can’t 
attend. 
 
To all of the VJH Student Ambassadors…Our next meeting will be on September 
18th. We will not be meeting this week. 
 
Do you like to be outdoors? Do you like working with others? Do you want to earn 
community service hours? Come join the Go Green Garden Team! Our next 
meeting is tomorrow, September 11th during activity period. Come to Mrs. Bolger’s 
room (259) by 2:20pm – don’t be late or you will miss us! We will leave for the garden 
together for a “flash mob” session. (No experience necessary – new members 
welcome!) You will be back in time for the activity bus or practice. For more 
information, please see Mrs. Bolger. 
 
Thinking of joining Student Council? There will be an informational meeting today, 
September 10th in room 285 for anyone interested in running for a position or becoming 
a club member. Come and enjoy snacks and help plan fun events at VJH! 


